
We are delighted to invite you to attend an informative, interactive online
webinar, with guest speakers from Anthony Gold Solicitors, about the legal

issues which may arise for local businesses post lockdown.

The webinar will take place on Wednesday 3 June at 13:00.
 

There is no charge for this webinar.
 

Brief presentations from the speakers will be followed by an opportunity
for questions.

David, who is a managing director at
Anthony Gold will answer questions
about the legal issues which will arise as
businesses look to resume trading after
the lockdown.

Alan can help business tenants and
advise on terminating or suspending
business contracts during the pandemic,
private company meetings and decision
making during lockdown.

Speakers

London Southside Chamber in association with Anthony Gold presents:

Lockdown: The Legal Implications for your Business

We look forward to seeing you there!

To register your place, please click below:

Alan ZefferttDavid Marshall

Book Now

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/7037935853474420493

